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HKBWS 60" Anniversary Dinner Celebration

The first and only bird watching society in Hong Kong, i.e. the Hong Kong Bird Watching
Society, was formed by a group of foreign birdwatchers in 1957 to facilitate the bird watching
and recording in Hong Kong. During the past sixty years, the number of our members has
reached more than 2,000 and now our members are mainly local residents. Besides
promoting bird watching and advocating education and study of birds, the Society has
proactively involved in the conservation of birds and their habitats. In addition, the Society has
changed the volunteer-oriented operation to forming a professional team with 20 competent staff
to support our surveys, studies, education and conservation work. At the same time, it is
excited to see the number of bird species recorded in Hong Kong has increased from 219 to 549,
which reflects a great leap forward in the discovery of the rich biodiversity of Hong Kong.

In appreciation of members’ and volunteers’ support which the Society counts on for her
achievements, the Society would like to send you a handkerchief featuring Swinhoe’s Egret, as
an anniversary souvenir to all members.

To allow us gathering again to chat about the past and the future of the Society, we cordially
invite you to our 60" Anniversary Dinner Celebration, details as follows:

Date and time: 6:00pm, 10 January 2018
\enue: Best Hotpot Restaurant
2/F, 388 TST Tower, 388 Un Chau Street, Cheung Sha Wan, Kowloon.
Cuisine: Chinese cuisine
Charges: HK$300/head for Member, HK$350/head for Non-Member

Registration deadline: 20 December, 2017

Please return the reply slip together with a cross cheque (payable to THE HONG KONG BIRD
WATCHING SOCIETY) by post to our office address at
7C, V Ga Building, 532 Castle Peak Road, Lai Chi Kok, Kowloon.

Reply slip
HKBWS 60" Anniversary Dinner Celebration
I am / We are going to attend the dinner on 10 January 2018:

Name Membership No. | Contact No. Charges

Cheque no. Bank: Total :




